
SW Resignation
From <muhammad.saleem@chipconsulting.org>
To CTC Farah Khan <hr@chipconsulting.org>
Date 20/12/2023 07:52 PM
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Dear Ma'am,

Hope this email finds you in best of your health. It is here by bringing into your kind knowledge  that SW Muhammad Hanif was working at Fiza
ghat FS and Usman FS. Hence he requested a resignation on 4th December 20223. His previous contract has already expired on 30 November 2023.
I'm Sharing his msg screen short with you. kindly do the needful

Regards
Muhammad Saleem
supervisor North
Islamabad
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